
Cranbrook & District Kennel Club Obedience & Rally Mini Seminar 
 Friday, September 29 , 2017 

 
There will be an Obedience & Rally Mini Seminar with Gwen Roswell, CKC Obedience Rep Interior BC 
& Yukon Friday afternoon Sept 29 at 3:00 PM MST at Ktunaxa Gym reviewing the new Obedience & 
Rally exercises for 2018.   There will be no charge for this seminar.    
 
 Pre-registration is not necessary but would appreciate advanced notice if you will be attending. 
 

Nancy Lopaschuk 
Cranbrook & District Kennel Club 

 Trial Secretary 
lopaschuk@nanrich.ca  
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